From: Francoise Findlay [

Sent: 09 November 2019 11:17
To}

Ce: 100avenueroadChvie

Subject: CMP

The continued refusal of TFL to close one of their four accesses to Swiss Cottage tube station is
totally unreasonable. The access has already been compromised and were it closed it would allow
the construction vehicles to use the pit lane that had been designed to facilitate access to the site
causing less disturbance to the open space, play area etc. The présent proposal only increases the
pollution levels and the congestion in the Swiss Cottage area. This latest CMP should be resisted.
Frangoise Findlay

Chairman Elsworthy Residents Association Sent from Francoise Findlay's iPad



